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Hi,

I’d like to comment on the proposed rule changes. I think all forever chemicals should
continue to be banned by the State of Maine. Not one single one of them has been
proven to be “safe.” These chemicals harm our wildlife, our plants and waterways,
and us. They should not be used for anything. 

Thank you,
Natalie Krueger 
565 Sabattus Rd
Sabattus, ME 04280
469-831-5829
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